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@ our Lady of Angels School

337 74™ STREET PHONE: (718) 238-5045
BROOKLYN.N.Y 11209 FAX: (718) 748-9775
May 2008

Dear Friends of Our Lady of Angels School,

We are sincerely appreciative for your generous contribution to the Our Lady of
Angels Ladies Social. Through your participation, we were able to raise funds for the
improvement of our school.

Your participation and support helped make this event extremely successful. We
hope that you find gratification in knowing that your investment has made a real
difference in our students’ lives. Attached please find a “Certificate of Appreciation” - we
hope that you display it proudly. On behalf of the students, parents and faculty of OLA
School, please accept our deepest thanks.

Sincerely,

A llu b Tl foll v boon AL

Sr. Elizabeth Schroeder, C.S.J.

Principal



